PARISH OUTREACH

Press a Girl dround the World

Cut-Umns: (those who cut the material and assemble our dress kits)

Our “Cut-Ups” will meet Thursday, March 30th, from 1PM to 3PM in the atrium.
We will continue cutting out dresses for the little ones in need. Please RSVP to
Outreach at 631-265-2200 (limited space available). No skill required. All are
welcome!

We are, once again, looking for donations of larger pieces of cotton fabric (2-3
yards) for the body of the dress. Thank you in advance for your constant support and
generosity of our Dress a Girl ministry.

Stitch-Ups: (those who sew the dresses found in our dress kits)

Our “Stitch-Ups” are welcome to pick up completed dress kits by calling the
Outreach Office at 631-265-2200. Everything you need to complete a dress is
included in a kit including instructions. Any questions—we are just a phone call
away! Thank you!




